
Reid:  Raise  cap  on  rooftop
solar limits
By Amber Phillips, Las Vegas Sun

The cap limiting how many homeowners in Nevada can provide
solar power to the energy grid is “way too low,” said Sen.
Harry Reid, the Democratic minority leader.

Reid’s  comments  are  the  first  from  a  member  of  Nevada’s
congressional delegation on the matter and come as Nevada’s
largest rooftop solar companies — SolarCity and Sunrun — lobby
state lawmakers to raise the current 3 percent cap.

If the cap is not raised, the rooftop industry will shed
thousands of jobs in a state that touts itself as No. 1 per
capita for solar jobs, industry lobbyists say.
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